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10/31/2024

Dear Selection Committee,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed high-safety and high-comfort bike path that 
will connect the communities of Sanpete County. This initiative aligns closely with the Central Utah 
Health Department’s mission of protecting and promoting health and well-being for all residents within 
our jurisdiction.

As the Director of Community Health at Central Utah Health Department, I understand the significant 
health benefits that come from creating environments that support active lifestyles and make safe, 
accessible transportation a priority. By facilitating convenient, safe, and active transportation options, 
this bike path will foster a healthier, more connected community. It provides families with access to 
everyday destinations in ways that promote physical activity and reduce reliance on vehicular travel, 
which aligns with our department's commitment to sustainable health practices.

We are excited about the opportunities this project will create for Sanpete County and are eager to 
contribute to its planning and implementation. Central Utah Health Department is dedicated to working 
collaboratively with local leaders and stakeholders to see this vision become a reality. Together, we can 
ensure that this project not only supports the health of our community today but also leaves a lasting, 
positive impact on future generations.

Thank you for considering our enthusiastic support for this project. I look forward to working with you 
to help build a healthier, safer, and more vibrant Sanpete County.

Sincerely,

Trevor Carter
Director of Community Health
Central Utah Health Department




